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Dear Mr. Sakanaka, 

 

Thank you for sending the Japanese Delegate to the IEEE 802.16 IMT-Advanced Evaluation Group 

Coordination Meeting. 

 

The Coordination Meeting was very successful. Sixty-one people participated, including the Japanese 

Administration and TTA as proponents of the IEEE Technology, as well as 13 Independent Evaluation 

Groups. The results of the meeting are summarized in the Report of the IEEE 802.16 IMT-Advanced 

Evaluation Group Coordination Meeting (IEEE L802.16-10/0004). 

 

We intend to contribute this meeting report to the 7
th

 meeting of the ITU-R Working Party 5D in February 

2010. If Japan wishes to be a co-signer of this contribution, please inform us by end of 5 February 2010.  

 

We continue to appreciate support from Japan and ARIB for the IEEE Technology. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roger B. Marks 

Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access 

 

cc: Takashi Shono, Japanese Delegate to IEEE 802.16 IMT-Advanced Evaluation Group Coordination 

Meeting 
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